

December 16th, 2024

City of Sidney
City Council

RE: Resignation from Ward 1 position on the Sidney City Council

Dear fellow City Council Members,

I am sadly writing to announce my resignation from the Sidney City Council. This will be effective either when I no longer qualify for elected position or when a replacement has been found.

I have enjoyed working with you all and working for my community and hope to continue to do so, even though it will not be in this capacity.

Thank you,

Joe Stevenson

City Councilmember

Ward 1